
SBDM MINUTES – January 8, 2009

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 3:30 p.m.  Members present were  Trish Stock,  Mika Tapia, Dana Ingram, Maria Valone and Teresa Morgan.   Minutes were recorded by Mary Silva.


OPENING BUSINESS

a.   The January  agenda was approved by the council.

b. The December minutes were approved by the council.

c. Good News 

(  Anti-Bullying classes were held for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students on January 8th.  The classes went very well and raised good awareness for the students in regard to bullying.  A parent meeting will follow later this evening.  Officer Shumate will be attending.

      d.  The accident report for December was reviewed.


PLANNING 




BUDGET
a. We reviewed our School Activity Fund budget for December.


POLICIES


COMMITTEE REPORTS

a. FRC - We reviewed the FRC schedule for January.

b. Textbook Committee – The textbook committee met in regard to the upcoming math textbook adoption.  The next meeting will be February 1st and a decision will be made on which textbooks are preferred.


NEW BUSINESS


EXECUTIVE SESSION


The meeting was adjourned at 4:06 p.m.  

